

From the Direct Communications Unit

13 December 2010

Mr Tony Whitston
Asbestos Victims Support Groups' Forum UK
GMAVSG
Windrush Millennium Centre
70 Alexandra Road
Manchester
M16 7WD

Dear Mr Whitston

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your recent letter and petition.

Mr Cameron is most grateful for the time and trouble you have taken to get in touch.

I have been asked to forward your letter and petition to the Foreign and Commonwealth Office, so that they too are aware of your views.

Thank you, once again, for writing.

Yours sincerely

MR S CAINE